

Office of the President and Chief Executive Officer

Alberta

Guy R. Kerr

President and Chief Executive Officer PO Box 2415 Edmonton, Alberta T5J 2S5 Tel: 780-498-3999 Fax: 780-498-7999

May 2015

Dear Employer:

Re: 2014 Surplus Distribution

Better-than-expected return on investments combined with positive operating results in 2014 means you, along with other eligible Alberta employers, are receiving a surplus distribution rebate cheque. Be assured that WCB is fully funded in order to safeguard worker benefits into the future.

## Sharpen your safety focus in 2015

Working together, we have created one of the most stable and cost-effective compensation systems in the country. We encourage you to continue making your workplace, and Alberta, even safer.

The surplus distribution rebate provides you with an excellent opportunity to invest even more into your safety and return-to-work programs. We encourage you to continue working with your safety association, earn or maintain a Certificate of Recognition (COR) and participate in the Partnerships in Injury Reduction (PIR) program. More details on these programs can be found in the WCB for Employers section of WCB's website at www.wcb.ab.ca.

Additional information about the surplus distribution is located on our website at www.wcb.ab.ca/pdfs/employers/EFS\_Surplus\_distribution.pdf. If you have questions after reviewing this information, please contact us at 780-498-3999 or 1-866-922-9221.

Sincerely,

Guy R. Kerr President & CEO

Enclosure

SURPLUS DISTRIBUTION CHEQUE DATE:May/11/2015						Cheque No.	6517245
Industry	Gross Amount	Deductions	Deduction Reason	Net Dividend	Exclusion Reason		
95102	82,401.61	-1,170.10	AMHSA	81,231.51			
Totals	82,401.61	-1,170.10		81,231.51			
Applied to Account			0.00				
Cheque Amount			81,231.51				

## Deduction Reasons:

AMHSA Alberta Municipal Health & Safety Association - Phone Number: 587-952-2267



Workers'	Account Number	Cheque Amount	
Compensation Board Alberta	1068793	81,231.51	